
 

 

Sequoia Amateur Radio Group 
January Minutes 1/13/2024 
 
 
The meeting began with the Pledge of Allegiance, led by club president Dale Ripley KG6TBQ. 
We had 15 members in attendance and 1 guest, with a quorum of 9. The guest today was Tim 
Landrum from Weldon, friend of Bryan- KI6LSP and Christine Minor. 
 
Announcements: Anyone who would like to take a Ham Radio License test, see Mike Higgins 
KA6IYS. Tests are given the 3rd Saturday of the month. 
 
No new business. 
 
Treasurer and Program Chair Mike Higgins KA6IYS gave a presentation on how a repeater 
works.  
 
Drawings:  
Door Prizes: Daniel KK6RAZ safety vest, Mike KA6IYS storage box Tim space pen Christine 
KK6AZQ drill bits.  
50/50 goes to Jayne KK6JPZ who won $20.00 
 
Next meeting February 10th 2024 
 


